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The Dean of the Faculty of Veterinary in Ohio State University 

In the frame of Benha University policy for 

openness to the world and building a 

strong partnership with the global 

universities; Prof. Dr. Mohamed Abu 

Salem, the Dean of the Faculty of Veterinary Medicine has visited 

Ohio State University in the United States of America to discuss 

the cooperation ways between the two Universities in the field of 

veterinary science. 


